
From: Casey H. Cordes
To: Larkin, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: 648 Nod Hill Road
Date: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:02:58 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until
you are sure.

Hi Liz,
SNEW does not have a comment on the minor application by the homeowner for the proposed four-
season sunroom addition and on the existing footpath through the wetland that bisects the Chen’s
property.  Thanks for making sure SNEW was notified.
 
H. Casey Cordes
South Norwalk Electric & Water
164 Old Boston Road
Wilton, CT  06897
203-295-7774 
ccordes@snew.org
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